Maryann Mackey
Director, Regulatory
6889 Snowville Road 3W-001
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— AT&T Brecksville, OH 44141
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June 26, 2018

Mrs. Barcy McNeal

Commission Secretary

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215

Case No. 18-1021-TP-NAG In the matter of the application for approval of an amendment to
an interconnection agreement between AT&T Ohio and CBTS Technology Solutions, LLC

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On June 13, 2018, AT&T Ohio filed the above referenced application. The interconnection
agreement amendment that was filed as part of this application is currently in the process of being
revised and re-executed. As such, | respectfully request that this filing be withdrawn. Once the new
amendment is executed, | will re-file it in a new case.

Should you have any questions or require additional information about this matter, please do
not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Very truly yours,

/s/ /%/‘fa/(/( /%?0&%

Director, Regulatory
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